
Alzheimer Scotland’s Memory Walk 2020

Alzheimer Scotland’s Memory Walk is back for 2020 on Saturday 19th and Sunday
20th September and this year it is a little different!

This year won’t be your average walk in the park – we’ll be going virtual.
It’ll be your walk, your route, your way.

The Memory Walk is an opportunity to come together with friends and family to
show your support for people living with dementia.

Find out more at www.alzscot.org/memorywalk
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